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Client Advisory 

August 17, 2021 

Rate Increase, Europe to Oceania 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The ocean carriers that provide services from Europe to Australia (AU) and New Zealand (NZ) have announced rate 
increases to the levels noted below: 
 

Countries Affected Countries Carrier PSS Effective 

North Europe 
to AU 

North Europe, including French 
ports of Le Havre and Fos 

(excluding other Med Ports) 
CMA & CGM USD 750 / TEU REEFER 09.09.21 

Countries Affected Countries Carrier GRI Effective 

Europe to AU 
& NZ 

NWC/UK/SCANBALT/GREECE/
TURKEY/WEST MED/ISRAEL 

MSC 
USD 1,000 / TEU 

across all equipment 
types 

11.09.21 

 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the notice held within, 
please contact your Key Account Manager or a C.H. Robinson representative. 
 
Sincerely,  
C.H. Robinson. 

 

 
 

 


